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SAINT MARY’S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL, DUBAI - YEAR SEVEN

ADMISSION LIST FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2020-2021
CURRENT PLACES AVAILABLE : 2 GIRLS and 2 BOYS

No. Application No. Name
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Monday, 27t April 2020
Dear Parents,

Greetings from Saint Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai. We are happy to welcome your
child to our Marian family for the next Academic Year 2020-2021. We hope that this welcome
letter finds you and your family safe and well in these very extraordinary circumstances. We
apologize for not having gotten back to you sooner but as you will all understand the priority
was a structured planning for the Extended Phase of Distance Learning for the entire school.

At this stage we would appreciate an email from you informing us if you would like to accept
the admission for the next academic year for your child. Do let us know if you are declining the
same as well as we do also understand that owing to the current Covid-19 global Pandemic
many situations will have changed for families.

Please send the email to admissions-smchs@smgeducation.org

The subject of your email must be: ADMISSION FOR YEAR SEVEN (STATE YOUR CHILD’S
APPLICATION NUMBER AND NAME)

In the email kindly mention:

1) Whether you are accepting or declining the admission for your child ( Name and Application
number )

2) Mother’s full name and email ID and a working mobile number we can contact you on.

3) Father’s full name and email ID and a working mobile number we can contact you on.

Please write in latest by Sunday, 3¢ May 2020. We will then get back to you with the

next steps via a telephone call. If we do not hear from you by the 3¢ of May 2020, we
will consider that you are unable to accept the admission.

We are grateful for your interest in Saint Mary’s and we hope that we shall have an exciting
and fulfilling journey together for years to come. We offer you our blessings for the safety and
well-being of your family at this time.
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